
 

  



 

 Plans and permits are in 

place, the concrete floor 

is poured! 

 Help us get our new 

building off the ground!  

Our goal is to complete 

the new washhouse by 

the end of 2015 and we 

need your help to get our 

funding over the top! 

We are protecting the 

integrity of our natural 

water source as well as 

providing a hospitable 

space for everyone. 

Donations can be given to 

your Director while at Camp 

or mailed to Treasurer, Camp 

NeeKauNis c/o 425 McAlpine 

St N, Welland, ON. 

Online donation information 

is on our website at 

www.neekaunis.org 

 

Camp NeeKauNis is part of 

Camp NeeKauNis is able, through your loyalty, to cover our daily costs 

through fees but in order to protect this beautiful natural legacy we need 

your help. Please consider a regular donation to Camp NeeKauNis. All  

donations will be directed to our renewal projects 

Camp NeeKauNis part of Canadian Yearly Meeting (Quakers)  
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